
 

 

March 1, 2022 

Dear Business Partner: 

Re: Russia Sanctions 

In response to Russia’s actions in Ukraine, the United States, European Union, and many other allied 
countries have either already implemented sanctions against Russia or are in the process of 
implementing sanctions against Russia. Marvell Technology, Inc., its subsidiaries, and affiliates 
("Marvell") is committed to complying with the US Government’s Rule: Implementation of Sanctions 
against Russia that went in effect on February 24, 2022, and any other applicable rules governing 
Marvell’s import, export, reexport or transfer (in country) of hardware, software, and technology 
(“Marvell products”). 
 
In accordance with the language of the sanctions currently in place and in anticipation of the issuance 
of additional sanctions that may be imposed in the near future, Marvell is stopping all transactions of 
its products directly and indirectly to customers based in Russia, Belarus, Donetsk People’s Republic 
(DNR) and Luhansk People’s Republic (LNR) regions of Ukraine.  
 
Marvell expects its partners to also comply with the applicable export control laws and regulations, and 
therefore, asks your company to take necessary steps to discontinue any direct or indirect shipments 
and support for Marvell products to customers in Russia, Belarus, Donetsk People’s Republic (DNR) 
and Luhansk People’s Republic (LNR) regions of Ukraine effective immediately.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Marvell Global Trade Compliance at 
exportcompliance@marvell.com 
 
Thank you. 
Marvell Global Trade Compliance 


